

Newsletter Friday 6th September 2024

WELCOME BACK

The teachers will be leading welcome meetings in their classes next week. Please come along to meet the class teacher and to hear about what the children will be doing this year.













Our value this term is KINDNESS

What is the true meaning of kindness?

Kindness is the quality of being generous, helpful, and caring about other people. Kindness often means putting other people's needs before our own.

Always be kind to each other and yourself.









Follow us on X, Facebook & Instagram:

@Christchurchsw9 @SW9Partnership www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9

BIRTHDAYS

We love to celebrate your child's birthday in school by singing happy birthday or making a little fuss of them on their special day, however, please do not send in birthday cakes for us to cut up or party bags and party invitations for us to hand out.



Sadly, in a very busy school day we just do not have time to do this. We also feel that for some families it is an extra pressure to provide something for the

In addition, we have to be very mindful of our children with allergies. We take great care to ensure that their needs are met at lunchtime and we cannot distribute cakes and sweets in party bags for this reason.

Thank you, as always, for your co-operation and understanding.

SCHOOL UNIFORM

Our children look great in their uniform!

To remind you:

- All children should be wearing black shoes. Trainers, Crocs or soft canvas footwear are not permitted.
- No jewellery, other than plain stud earrings, is permitted - this is for health and safety reasons. Necklaces, chains, hoop earrings and bracelets can easily be pulled and could cause injury.
- Nail varnish and lip gloss are not permitted!
- All children should have a school PE kit, that is a white t-shirt with the school logo and navy blue shorts or jogging bottoms. Children are not permitted to wear branded sports clothing.

If you are struggling with the cost of school uniform please speak to us.

We may be able to help.

ALL TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES CAN BE FOUND HERE ON OUR WEBSITE





THE SCHOOL DAY AT CHRIST CHURCH

School starts at 8.55am every morning with the 'hands up' signal in the playground.

Our main gate opens at 8.45am and closes at 9am, so please make every effort to be on time to avoid a late mark on the register. If your child is late by just 10 minutes every day then this is almost an hour of lost learning a week!

School finishes at 3.30pm. Please collect your child promptly.

Contact us:

0207 735 1343 or <u>admin@christchurchschool.cc</u>

Don't forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc



NEWS FROM OUR CHURCH

Christ Church Parish | Parroquia Cristo Salvador

christchurchbr.org.uk | admin@christchurchbr.org.uk | 07835 710 486

90 Brixton Road, SW9 6BE X © G @CCBrixtonRoad





Interested applicants should send a covering letter, CV and any relevant recording links to the Parish Administrator:

admin@christchurchbr.org.uk



Join our Charity Shop team and make a difference in our community!

www.christchurchbr.org.uk



078 3571 0486



Looking for a party

We offer to you an affordable and beautiful space to host your party ...



- Capacity of 60 people
- kitchenette
- tables and chairs
- fully accessible toilets
- free wi-fi



admin@christchurchbr.org.uk 90 Brixton Road, SW9 6BE





Monday Luke 6:9 Tuesday Luke 6:12 Wednesday Luke 6:22 Thursday Luke 6:35 Friday Luke 6:42





Church Service for Little Ones

bubblechurch.org